
Llandudno Snowsports Centre 
Following updated advice from HM Government on the new guidelines for outdoor facilities 

we will be open from Friday 2nd April 2021 The Centres’ team remains grateful for your 

support of the business throughout this period of closure. Please be aware we will still be 

operating to the current Government guidelines.  

 

Activities 

Open Practice will be open for competent skiers/snowboarders. You must be at least 

Level 4 (ski) or Level C (Snowboard) 

Lessons - We will have a few lessons and camps available. Please check the website 

for times and dates. 

We are unable to open the toboggan, tubing, golf or Alpine Lodge until restrictions 

are lifted further. As soon as we can we will get them open. 

 

Restrictions & measures 

We are open to residents of Wales until the travel restrictions are extended. 

All activities, including Open Practice, must be pre-booked. 

We ask that face masks are worn by those aged 12+ unless exempt. 

We can only accept bookings for up to 6 people from 2 households. 

Please look out for and Dehere to the one – way system in place 

The changing area will be outside ski hire, no changing or congregating is allowed. 

The downstairs toilets are open and checked and cleaned regularly.  

There are multiple hand sanitising stations around the centre.  

We clean and sanitise our equipment after each use.  

 

We ask for your patience as we do our very best to serve and keep everyone safe at this 

time. 

Enjoy your visit with us The Team @ Llandudno Snowsports Centre 


